COBB COUNTY RETIRED EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION

MINUTES
MARCH 15, 2004

THE MONTHLY MEETING OF THE COBB COUNTY RETIRED EMBLOYEES
_ ASSOCIATION WAS HELD AT WEST COBB SENIOR CENTER WITH 34 IN

~\<;>ﬁTTENDANCE.
THE MEETING WAS CALLED TO ORDER AT 10:00 A.M. BY CO-VICE

PRESIDENTS CARL CANINGTON AND JACKIE STARNES. THERE WAS ONE

FIRST TIME ATTENDEE PRESENT.

THE INVOCATION WAS GIVEN BY FRANK LOWRY, FOLLOWED BY. THE
PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE TO THE FLAG.

THE MINUTES OF THE FEBRUARY MEETING WERE READ BY DORIS
T. CASSIDY, SECRETARY. A MOTION WAS MADE, SECONDED AND
UNANIMOUSLY APPROVED THAT THEY BE ACCEPTED AS READ.

OUR THOUGHTS AND PRAYERS GO OUT TO THE FAMILY OF LOUISE
ANDERSON ON THE DEATH OF HER HUSBAND. A SYMPATHY CARD WAS
SENT. A GET WELL CARD WAS SENT TO JAMES DAVIS WHO HAD
SURGERY RECENTLY. WE WISH HIM A SPEEDY RECOVERY.

RUBY LOWRY, TREASURER, REPORTED A BALANCE OF CASH ON HAND IN
THE AMOUNT OF $1,262.63.

CO-VP JACKIE STARNES MADE A SUGGESTION THAT WE HAVE A TIP
JAR AVAILABLE AT OUR MEETINGS WITH THE MONEY RECEIVED TO BE
USED FOR REFRESHMENTS.

CO-VP JACKIE STARNES ASKED FOR AND RECEIVED TWO ADDITIONAL
VOLUNTEERS TO SERVE ON AN ENTERTAINMENT COMMITTEE. SHE
HAD PREVIOUSLY GOTTEN TWO VOLUNTEERS.

CO-VP CARL CANINGTON GAVE US THE GOOD NEWS THAT WE HAD TWO
PEOPLE TO AGREE TO ACT AS CO-PRESIDENTS FOR THIS YEAR.

CO-VP JACKIE STARNES MADE THE ANNOUNCEMENT THAT ROSWELL
STORY AND DAVID HILTON HAD AGREED TO ACCEPT THE POSITIONS OF
CO-PRESIDENTS OF OUR ASSOCIATION FOR THE REMAINDER OF THIS

YEAR. r—

ROSWELL STORY AND DAVID HILTON BE ACCEPTED AS CO—PRESIDENTS;/]

MIKE BOLEK INFORMED US THAT THERE WERE SOME INPURMFTTUNﬂfﬂ/
SHEETS AVAILABLE IF WE WOULD LIKE ONE. THERE WAS A LIST OF
PAID MEMBERS FOR 2003, ADDRESSES AND PHONE NUMBERS. ALSO
MEETING DATES AND SPECIAL EVENTS.

CHRISTEL SAVAGE-PARK, HUMAN RESOURCES SPECIALIST, WAS
INTRODUCED BY VP CARL CANINGTON. MS SAVAGE-PARK GAVE US
INFORMATION ON INSURANCE, PRESCRIPTION AND MAIL ORDER
PRESCRIPTIONS. SHE ALSO REMINDED US OF THE HEALTH FAIR AND
WHAT WAS BEING OFFERED. AFTERWARDS THERE WAS A VERY

INFORMATIVE QUESTION AND ANSWER SESSION.
THERE BEING NO FURTHER BUS
A AR AL FURTHER A.MfNESS, THE MEETING WAS ADJOURNED
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